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Christmas Disco Newsletter  
 

Dust those dancing shoes off, get your glad rags on and head to school on Friday 13th December 

for the Christmas disco, doors open at 6pm.  In addition to the opportunity to bop and visit Santa 

in his Grotto, there will be drinks and snacks for adults and children, a variety of fun stalls, tombola 

and a quiet corner if you need to chill out. 
 

Please look out for the Father Christmas sign-up sheet, which will be in the central area from 

Monday 25th November.  We ask that you let us know in advance how many children will be visiting 

Father Christmas, as we want to ensure he arrives with enough gifts. 
 

Entry is £2 per child plus an additional £1 for the children who wish to visit Santa.  The event is 

open to children of primary school age (this includes Robins and siblings), why not bring a 

friend?  All children must have a supervising adult with them on the night. 
 
 

Jam Jar Raffle and Mufti Day: Next Friday! 
 

A mufti (non-uniform) day will be held on Friday 29th November and in lieu of money, we are asking 

that one (or more) jam jars be filled and brought to school. As you can imagine this is a very popular 

stall at the Christmas disco so we would really appreciate as many donations as possible! There are 

some lovely examples of creative jam jar designs in the central area now for inspiration. Jam jar 

fillers can include anything!  Sweets, mini cosmetics, gardening seeds, bulbs, chocolate, stationery 

items......all of these have been popular over the years. 

 

Please make sure all items including the jars themselves are nut-free. 
 

For those of you new to the school, examples will be on display in the central area the week 

before. 
 

Tombola Prizes 
Please bring in any tombola prizes in to school by Thursday 12th December, thank you. 

 

Extra hands are always welcome and needed at the Christmas Disco, if you think you may 

be able to help, please sign up on our parent helper’s sheet which will be in the central area 

from Monday 2nd December. 

 

Thank you, as always, for your continued support. Warmington School PFA 


